
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 7 OF 2025 
 

Port of Newport 

 

Filming at the North Dock 
 

Please be aware that from Monday 17th March 2025 to 
Wednesday 19th March 2025, a television series will be filmed at 

various sites off West Way Road at the Port of Newport. 
 

During the filming, cast and crew will be in possession of non-
firing prop guns, please do not be alarmed. 

 
 
 
 

                    Name : Adam Powis 
                    Date : 17/03/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 07843978020 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


